
Department receives retirement sensitisation 

 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of the UON pension scheme held a members education day on 
the 23rd June at the School of Medicine LTIII.  In attendance were members of te 
department of surgery. 

The education day was lead by the Deputy Vice Chancellor (RPE), Prof L. Irungu.  In 
attendance was the Vice Chancellor, Prof. P. Mbithi. 

The scheme management briefed members on the current status of the fund.  
Mentioned included the status at the secretariat, current assets (standing at 13 billion) 
amongst other issues. 

Members were advised on the need for regular updating of their pension beneficiaries 
as well as need for regular visits scheme website. 

Members were also informed the proposed post retirement medical scheme is still in the 
process of being considered and the steering committee expects to have feedback 
soon. 

Genesis Kenya Management limited staff who were present gave a presentation on 
personal financial management.   

 


